
NOTICE TO ALL STAFF - Re: SCHOOL CLOSURES

•Some school services will remain open to provide for the continuation of
‘key workers’ and essential services. The guidance applies to children up to
and including Year 10.

•‘Key workers’ include: doctors, nurses, midwives, paramedics, social 
workers, home carers, and staff required to maintain our health and social 
care system.

•If you are a member of Trust staff and are affected by school closures,
please make direct contact with your school in the first instance to ensure
you can consider the impact, eg. childcare arrangements .

•The purpose of keeping open some schools services is to ensure that ‘key
workers’ can still attend their place of work and provide vital services. There
is no need for both parents to be ‘key workers’.

•If you have urgent concerns or queries, the Operational Support Unit is
available from 07:00 - 23:00.  Please call 02890 400721.

COVID- 19 Notice
Sunday 22 March 2020


